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Weekly Newsletter 19th May 2023
Year 2 and Year 6 Children
A big well done to all our children in Years 2 and 6 who have been completing their end of Key Stage Assessments. We know what a stressful and worrying time this can be. However, we are extremely proud of all the hard work and effort our St John’s children have put into their assessments and the determination and resilience they have shown throughout this period of time. 
Governor Vacancy
We currently have a vacancy for a parent governor.  An email and an application form has been emailed to parents.  If you are interested in this taking up this role, please fill out the attached application form.  Alternatively, if you would like further information, please contact school to enquire and we would be happy to discuss.
Clothing Appeal
Thank you to everyone who donated clothing to our appeal.  We had a fantastic response and your support raised £122 for the school.
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Internet
We have unfortunately been having Internet difficulties at the Junior Site.  Apologies if we have not been able to respond to any of your emails to school. 
Half Term
Please remember we break up on Friday 26th May for one week and return to school on Monday 5th June.  It’s hard to believe how quickly the year is flying by. 
Hair Cuts and Trainers
Please remember that lines and patterns shaved into hair are not part of the school uniform policy and this is also outlined in our school prospectus.  We ask that you leave these hairstyles until the summer holidays. 

We understand at this time of year shoes may be wearing out or have become too small. However, trainers are also not part of our school uniform. We ask that children wear their school pumps instead.
Stars of the Week
Well done to all our Stars of the week!  This week they are 

	Sapphire
	Elva 

	Ruby 
	Harmony 

	Diamond
	Charissa 

	Topaz
	All Topaz class year 2

	Emerald
	All Emerald class

	Nightingale
	Oscar D 

	Cleopatra
	Zachary M

	Pankhurst
	Austin C 

	Rosa Parks
	Jonny C

	Einstein
	Scarlett B 


Attendance

Well done to Mrs Bannister’s Class once again with the highest attendance this week of 94.9%.
	Sapphire
	92.3%

	Ruby 
	91.7%

	Diamond
	90.4%

	Topaz
	94.4%

	Emerald
	93.1%

	Nightingale
	92.8%

	Cleopatra
	94.1%

	Pankhurst
	94%

	Rosa Parks
	93.7%

	Einstein
	94.9%


Each week we are striving to be in school every day to make the most of all our learning opportunities.  This week’s whole school attendance figure is 93.1%. We would like it be 98%. Please note that holidays in term time cannot be authorised. If your child is going to be absent from school for any reason, you must contact the School Office before the start of the school day. 
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